

Kahnawà:ke Combined Schools Committee PO Box 1000 Kahnawà:ke, QC JOL 1B0 Tel: 450-632-8770 Fax: 450-632-8042

www.kecedu.ca

COMMUNIQUÉ

New Kahnawà:ke Survival School Representative

Kahnawà:ke Combined Schools Committee (KCSC) (Kahnawà:ke, Quebec - Thursday, March 31, 2022)

The Kahnawà:ke Combined Schools Committee (KCSC) is pleased to announce that Amanda Rice-Leblanc was appointed as the Kahnawà:ke Survival School (KSS) representative on the KCSC via a parent vote at an official KSS In School Committee meeting on Wednesday, March 30, 2022. She joins Marnie Jacobs, who is the other KSS representative on the KCSC. Term length for all KCSC members is three (3) years from the date of their appointment/election.

We welcome her to the position and look forward to working with her to carry out the grassroots work of the KCSC.

As always, we welcome your questions, comments or concerns.

For more information, you may contact:

Tahothoratie Cross, Chairperson, KCSC tahocross7@gmail.com

0r

Jerilyn Horn-Montour, Administrative Assistant to the KCSC Jerilyn.horn@kecedu.ca, Tel. 450-632-8770